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Top DEP Stories 
   
WHYY: Marsh Creek State Park once again the site of cleanup due to Mariner East pipeline construction 
https://whyy.org/articles/marsh-creek-state-park-cleanup-mariner-east-pipeline-construction-chester-
county/ 
 
 
Mentions   
 
Bradford Era: Bradford Sanitary Authority preparing for new permit 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/bradford-sanitary-authority-preparing-for-new-
permit/article_594ec3f4-d0ed-11ee-a242-1b094d11eb99.html 
 
Allegheny Front: MARSH CREEK STATE PARK CLEANUP DUE TO MARINER EAST PIPELINE CONSTRUCTION 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/mariner-east-pipeline-spill-marsh-creek-state-park/  
 
Inside Climate News: One Year Later, Pennsylvanians Living Near the East Palestine Train Derailment Site 
Say They’re Still Sick 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/22022024/one-year-later-pennsylvanians-living-near-east-
palestine-train-derailment-site-say-theyre-still-sick/ 
 
Spotlight PA: Pennsylvanians say the East Palestine train derailment left them sick and without help 
https://www.spotlightpa.org/news/2024/02/pennsylvania-east-palestine-train-derailment-josh-shapiro-
administration-response/ 
 
Towanda Daily Review: DEP report finds no major contamination from train derailment 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/farmersfriend/dep-report-finds-no-major-contamination-from-train-
derailment/article_f8c4c8b4-9fd0-5f41-a995-ec8ee2d92cd4.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Blossburg Council plans for summer projects 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/local/blossburg-council-
plans-for-summer-projects/article_a672bace-cf3e-11ee-856a-4750e6e596c7.html 
 
PA Environment Digest: DEP Environmental Justice office Taking Lead In Developing $8 Million 
Monsanto PCB Penalty Community Fund As Part Of $100 Million Settlement 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2024/02/dep-environmental-justice-office-taking.html  
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Erie Times: Erie insect infestation poised to decimate Eastern hemlocks in the region, we must act now 
https://www.goerie.com/story/opinion/columns/2024/02/23/mercyhurst-professor-hwa-hemlock-
decimation-erie-region-woolly-adelgid-pennsylvania-climate-change/72535814007/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Commissioners discuss trail development 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/02/commissioners-discuss-trail-development/ 
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Huntingdon Daily News: Officials share trail plans 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/officials-share-trail-plans/article_83920c73-6a23-
58b8-ba92-e0fb9f9cd505.html 
 
Allegheny Front: PA GAME COMMISSION TABLES PLANS TO REINTRODUCE THE AMERICAN MARTEN 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pa-game-commission-reintroduction-american-marten/ 
 
Allegheny Front: THE TURTLE TAKEOVER OF LAKE ERIE 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/lake-ere-red-eared-sliders-pet-turtle-invasive/  
 
 
Energy 
 
CBS21: Battle brews in York County over proposed $2 billion hydroelectric dam project 
https://local21news.com/news/local/battle-brews-in-york-county-over-proposed-2-billion-
hydroelectric-dam-project# 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly’s new energy-saving LED street lights may reduce crime and fatal crashes. 
But what about light pollution? 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/philadelphia/philadelphia-led-street-lights-crime-traffic-safety-light-
pollution.html 
 
Levittown now: County Plans Solar Energy Farm In Bristol Twp. 
https://levittownnow.com/2024/02/22/county-plans-solar-energy-farm-in-bristol-twp/ 
 
WPXI: Butler Works steel plant jobs could be at risk if DOE proposal becomes law 
https://www.wpxi.com/video/butler-works-steel-plant-jobs-could-be-risk-if-doe-proposal-becomes-
law/dd641801-2e0a-41ae-adcc-caf8bd2c17b3/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Panel: Washington County State of the Economy explores impacts of ARCH2 
projects 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/02/22/washington-county-arch2-panel.html 
 
Tribune-Review: New Kensington's Pioneer Apartments adds solar energy system 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/new-kensingtons-pioneer-apartments-becomes-solar-
pioneer-with-installation-of-solar-energy-system/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Financial Times: US landowners sue to force oil company clean-up of abandoned wells 
https://app.ft.com/content/images/125a0d30-d1a3-11ee-99f1-69b108880bca?w=625&from=00af1e5f-
4120-4630-9053-d09296ad8d22  
 
Tribune-Review: Riverview students to have virtual learning after 2nd reported gas leak this week 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/natural-gas-odor-forces-evacuation-of-riverview-high-
school-gas-leak-was-reported-there-monday/ 
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Capital and Main: The Rising Cost of the Oil Industry’s Slow Death 
https://capitalandmain.com/the-rising-cost-of-the-oil-industrys-slow-death  
 
 
PFAS 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: City officials believed a new South Philly turf field was PFAS-free. Not true, experts 
say. 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/philadelphia/philadelphia-pfas-artificial-turf-field-murphy-recreation-
20240223.html 
 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Farming: Pennsylvania Plans New Rules for Spreading Food Processing Waste on Farms 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/news/pennsylvania-plans-new-rules-for-spreading-
food-processing-waste-on-farms/article_49df7176-d1e1-11ee-87f9-634d36ff3c2b.html 
 
 
Water 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Class-action suit against Manheim Twp. entities could end with $4 million 
settlement 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/class-action-suit-against-manheim-twp-entities-could-end-with-
4-million-settlement/article_f248cb54-d1d3-11ee-860a-5ff9beae6202.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: AWA creates hydrant theft fee 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/02/awa-creates-hydrant-theft-fee/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Manure management plan workshop in Snyder County 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/agriculture/2024/02/manure-management-plan-workshop-
in-snyder-county/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: MABD lead service line inventory receiving boost from EPA 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/mabd-lead-service-line-inventory-receiving-boost-
from-epa/article_5fb0d142-9740-591c-a93f-24a96c827fd5.html  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: UTMA to hire new operator, pay bonus to office manager 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/utma-to-hire-new-operator-pay-bonus-to-office-
manager/article_aabbf854-0a2a-5927-bbab-bb340ccd4fcb.html  
 
Tribune-Review: $1 million to be invested in lead water line replacement in Vandergrift, Leechburg areas 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/mawc-launches-program-to-remove-lead-water-lines/ 
 
Wellsboro Gazette: More sewer plant headaches discussed at Mansfield council meeting 
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https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/local/more-sewer-plant-
headaches-discussed-at-mansfield-council-meeting/article_e75af1be-ccff-11ee-bdfe-
b3782f593bd3.html 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
FOX43: Snow geese migration is an extraordinary sight to see in Lancaster County 
https://www.fox43.com/article/travel/snow-geese-migration-extraordinary-sight-lancaster-county-
travel-smart/521-a5c88813-5e0d-4ab3-9d62-cf7809c20e2a 
 
Daily Local: West Chester Borough Council talks EV stations, short term rentals and a sewer clog 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/02/22/west-chester-borough-council-talks-ev-stations-short-term-
rentals-and-a-sewer-clog/ 
 
WPXI: Work to begin on Aiken Road Extension slip in Kennedy Township 
https://www.wpxi.com/video/work-begin-aiken-road-extension-slip-kennedy-township/cce75443-868e-
4dd4-94e6-59c7917c42b9/ 
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